
 

 

 

  

 

Skerries Sailing Club  

Newsletter  

October 30th 2015 

 

2015 Season Concludes 
All finished! and what a day to finish on.  Strong winds and bright sunshine 

did not stop a large fleet of dinghies from taking to the water on Saturday 

morning last (October 24th) to compete in the final three races of the October 

series, before adjourning the club house for some soup and sandwiches 



 

provided by Nicola Browne and the class captains.  The PY series was won 

by Colman Grimes on 15 points very closely followed by Sam Shiels on 18.5 

points and Shay O’Toole on 19 points. The Progressive series was won by 

Shay O’Toole on 19 points from Colman also on 19 points (Shay shaded it by 

number of firsts) and Paul Browne on 25.6 points.  Full details up on webpage 

as usual.   Also now published on the website (too large for the newsletter) 

are all the trophy winners for the 2015 season – www.skerriessailingclub.com - 

check it out. 

  

The first Mermaid interclub (SSC vs. RSC) Championship was concluded 

over the 8 races with SSC taking the honours. The prize (donated by former 

SSC Commodore Andrew Pollock) was presented to Don Cromer as SSC 

mermaid class captain.  Our thanks to all who took part especially our good 

mermaid friends form RSC who very much enjoyed their racing.  Our special 

thanks goes to Paul Browne for arranging the event and sponsoring the 

prizes.  Well done Paul and thank you and Nicola. 

  

Next up is of course the Laying up supper on November 14th and we hope to 

see as many members as possible attending especially the many prize 

winners.  See you there.  KB 

 

 

 

  

Inis Rua 
 

Tomorrow, Saturday Sam Shiels is looking for a team of 

folks to assist in the craning out and cleaning down of the 

Inis Rua.  Meeting at 11.00hrs at the club house yard.  If 

you can help please call Sam at 087 7434176. 

   
 

http://www.skerriessailingclub.com/


 

 

 

 

International Certificate of 

Competency 
Starting Wednesday November 4th for 5 weeks 

Cost €100 

This certificate is essential if planning to charter 

abroad. 

Contact Paul Hick 086 8552641  
 

 

 

Laying-up Supper in 

Skerries Sailing Club 
  

Date: Saturday 14th November 

Cost €25 

 All produce prepared and served by local chef 

Conor McGloughlin 

 Book with Donal Lynam by text to 086-2495719 or 

email donallynam@hotmail.com  

Please let Donal know of any dietary requirements.  
 

 

mailto:donallynam@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

Some images from the last day of sailing. All photos courtesy of Kieran.  

 

Do you Have Anything to Share?  



 

If you have any news, photos or information to add to our newsletter please 

contact skerriesseniors@gmail.com  
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